From University of the Ryukyus : Application Information for Short-Term Exchange Program (Fall 2024)

International Exchange (Inbound), GES <inbound@acs.u-ryukyu.ac.jp>

Tue 1/23/2024 8:46 AM

To:International Exchange (Inbound), GES <inbound@acs.u-ryukyu.ac.jp>

1 attachments (1 MB)

RISE Flyer 2024-2025.pdf;

Dear Partners,

Greetings from University of the Ryukyus!

First and foremost, thank you very much for your strong and continuous support for the exchange programs offered by our university.

We are pleased to announce that we are now accepting student nominations for the **Fall (October) 2024** semester.

The following is the URL to the most updated information for our short-term exchange program: https://ges.skr.u-ryukyu.ac.jp/future-students/program/rise/

Kindly access the links above for our exchange program brochures.

Please note that the deadline to apply for the RISE Program for Fall semester is **31st March 2024** (Sunday).

<How to nominate your students to RISE Program>

1. Download or use attached Form 1 and Form 2-5 (both files are PDF) *Use Adobe Acrobat Reader to open the files.

Also, please download the application form for Certificate of Eligibility (COE) *Use Microsoft Excel to edit the file.

- 2. Your nominated students fill out the forms.
- 3. Send us the typed PDF soft data of Form 1, the scanned Form 2-5, application form for COE (in Excel format) and the PDFs of other required documents to "inbound@acs.u-ryukyu.ac.jp" from you or your office member.

*Please do not send a scanned copy of Form 1. Save and submit it in fillable mode (activated columns).

[Important]

- ★If you nominate two or more students, please rank them in order of recommendation.
- ★Please note that the number of nominations for the Spring 2024 semester (from 2024/4) and the Fall 2024 semester (from 2024/10) should not exceed the number specified in the agreement.
- ★If students choose "Major Studies Course," please let us know as much in advance as possible.
- ★Our mailing server normally accepts less than 10MB e-mail, however, sometimes technical error may occur even less than 10MB. Please let us know if you do not receive our confirmation of receipt a week after you have sent the application documents.

Do feel free to contact us if you require clarification of the information seen above, or if you need assistance concerning our exchange activities and mutual agreements.

We look forward to welcoming your students to our campus in the near future. Thank you very much.

Best regards,

Haruna KYAN (Ms.)

Richiko IREI (Ms.)

国立大学法人琉球大学

学生部国際教育課 留学交流係 (受入)

喜屋武・伊禮

〒903-0213 沖縄県中頭郡西原町字千原1番地

Tel: 098-895-8096 / Fax: 098-895-8826 Email: inbound@acs.u-ryukyu.ac.jp

事務室開室時間: 平日 8:30~17:15 (12:00~13:00 除く)

Haruna KYAN (Ms.), Richiko IREI (Ms.)

Global Education Section University of the Ryukyus

1 Senbaru, Nishihara, Okinawa, 903-0213, JAPAN Phone: +81-98-895-8096 / Fax: +81-98-895-8826

Email: inbound@acs.u-ryukyu.ac.jp

Office Hours: 8:30 - 17:15 on weekdays (exc. 12:00 - 13:00)